
 

 

December 11, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Dart Customer, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we are discontinuing the following Paper Buckets and 

their corresponding lids. The discontinued stock codes and product descriptions are provided in the 

table below: 

 

 

Note: The items being discontinued do not have direct replacements. Your Dart Sales 

Representative will work with you to identify possible alternatives.  

 

If you have questions about these product discontinuations, we ask that you reach out to your Dart 

Sales Representative.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

  

Robert G. Novak  

Executive Vice President Sales & Marketing  

Dart Container Corporation  

  
 

STOCK CODE PRODUCT DESCRIPTION 

3T1-02050 53 OZ NON-COATED PAPER TUB/BUCKET - WHITE 

5T1-N0195 83 OZ NON-COATED PAPER TUB/BUCKET - WHITE 

10T1-N0198 165 OZ NON-COATED PAPER TUB/BUCKET - WHITE 

3VT19S-02050 53 OZ CLAYCOAT PAPER BUCKET LID - WHITE 

5VT19S-N1125 83 OZ CLAYCOAT VENTED PAPER BUCKET LID - WHITE 

10V19S-02050 165 OZ CLAYCOAT PAPER BUCKET LID - WHITE 


